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I have many concerns about this development proposal not the least of which is the 
economic benefit for the people of NSW. You’re own cost benefit analysis showed that 
this rebuild was not economically viable and as such it should not go ahead.  
 
Additionally, if the stadium is ‘unsafe’ now why is the public of NSW footing the bill to 
restore its safety? The custodians, the Trust, should be doing this from their purse.  
 
Modelling for increased patronage, which is debatable as figures show that crowds to 
games at the SFS are decreasing year on year, should be modelled along with traffic 
flows before any work begins. Just because it’s a State Government initiation doesn’t 
mean it shouldn’t go through the same rigorous planning process as other developments.  
 
In all I am against this development and the eating of more public money on private 
interests 


